
 

Parents Questionnaire 183 Responses 

1 Strongly Agree 2 Agree 3 Average 4 Disagree 5 Strongly Disagree  

  Parents 

Initially, about half of the parents who answered the questionnaires have previously heard of 
the UN convention on the Rights of the Child. We have now been actively promoting the 
rights in the displays, newsletters and on the website. We have also hosted assemblies for 
parents to attend regarding Rights Respecting Schools. Take a look in the newsletter to see our 
Right of the Month.  

A very positive number of parents feel that their children are safe in schools and 100% believe 
their children are kind and respectful of each other’s rights. Children are respectful of adults 
and are treated fairly.  

Only 71% of parents feel global citizenship are important to South Grove, although this looks 
low, only 3% did not agree with this statement. 

All parents were pleased with the way we celebrate achievements and 70% of parents would 
like to learn more about the UN convention on the rights of the child. 

                                                                      Actions  

We have considered all of this and will continue to send information home 
regarding                          the Rights of the Child in newsletters, leaflets, websites 
and in assemblies 

      Ensure parent representation on the working party group  

                                                                                                            Make sure displays are accessible to parents during parents evening  
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